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September 25, 2023 
 
Ms. Cindy Davis, Nominating Committee Chairman  
c/o Will Coffman 
International Code Council 
900 Montclair Road  
Birmingham, AL 35213  
 
Dear Ms. Davis, 

We are writing to you today to express our support for Stuart Tom for President on the 
International Code Council’s Board of Directors. We have supported Mr. Tom during his tenure 
on the ICC Board of Directors and feel he will continue to represent the membership in the 
position of President.  
 
Please accept this letter as our support for Stuart Tom as the President on the ICC board of 
Directors. 
 
Thank you for your consideration. If you should have any questions, please contact Adria 
Reinertson at (951) 473-9062 or via email at adrias@csgengr.com.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
Darcy Davidson  Rebecca Leda 
President, South  President, North 

mailto:adrias@csgengr.com

